Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 30 August 2016 14:17

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: 2016/4091/A; Telephone Kiosk outside Holborn Tube Station, 92 Kingsway,

London WC2B 6AA

From: Day Mark (ST) [mailto:Mark.Day@TfL.gov.uk]

Sent: 30 August 2016 12:07

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: 2016/4091/A; Telephone Kiosk outside Holborn Tube Station, 92 Kingsway, London WC2B 6AA

Thanks Matthias. | don’t think the plans are completely clear but on the basis that it’s a direct replacement for the
existing kiosk, in the same location, then we have no objections subject to the following conditions being imposed:

e The intensity of the illumination of the sign shall not exceed 600cd/m;

e The sign shall not display any moving, or apparently moving, images;

e The display shall not change more than once every 10 seconds;

e Any sequential change between advertisements will take place over a period no greater than one second.

However, | do also acknowledge that Camden are the highway authority for Kingsway and that the acceptability of
the proposals in respect of public safety will ultimately be determined by your transport department.

Regards
Mark

Mark Day | Principal Technical Planner (Central)
T: 020 3054 7025, M: 07713 487127, Auto: 87025
E: mark.day@tfl.gov.uk
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